
         

 

Dear BA Football Supporter, 

 It is our privilege to welcome you to the upcoming 2024 Football Season.  The Tigers are hard at 
work and deep into their winter workouts building their size, strength, and speed for next season.  
Spring Ball will soon be underway, and this is the time our Football Fever starts building for the 
upcoming season.     

 This year not only means a new season, but hopefully the next step for the football program 
with a deep playoff run.  We have a team of young men putting in the time and effort that will make this 
community proud. That is why I am contacting you. The Booster Club has always received huge support 
from the community.   Broken Arrow has always jumped in and supported all sports activities. We all 
understand the impact of being part of something bigger than ourselves, and that is what playing 
football at Broken Arrow is all about.  We want it to be the best experience for each young player as 
they represent our community on the statewide stage.  

 As a Booster Club, it is our responsibility to raise funds, which allows our athletes to participate 
in a football experience worthy of being the largest high school in the state.  Our Number One expense 
each season is nutrition.   The players work extremely hard, and it is imperative that we make sure the 
team is provided with the proper food and hydration.  Players are given something to eat and drink after 
each practice all year during off-season and regular season.  When games begin, they are provided team 
meals during the week in addition to before and after games.  We believe whole heartedly in feeding 
our players.    

 There are several ways in which your support can benefit your Broken Arrow Tiger Football 
Team. Each donation regardless of the amount has an impact. We have structured several packages of 
support that not only provide for the team, but also give back to you as a supporter.  Please compare 
the different levels included in the attachments to see which one best matches up with amount of 
support you are able to give.  If there is something else you would like to do that does not match the 
opportunities we put together, please feel free to contact us to share ideas on how you can be a part of 
2024 Tiger Football.  My contact information is:  

Ross Martin, Vice-President of BA Football Booster Club 

Phone # 918-407-2192 or email rjmarti33@gmail.com 
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2024 HOME GAME 
SPONSORSHIPS 

 TIGER LEVEL - $6,000 
 1 Game – Sponsor Table located 

inside stadium 
 1 Game – Tailgating spot in Tiger 

Alley for your business 
 1 Game – 4 tickets to watch game 

from Varsity Club 
 1 Game – PA announced as “Football 

Sponsor of the Game” 
****Also includes Gold level benefits 
 
 

 GOLD LEVEL - $5,000 
 4x8 Stadium Banner 
 2 Full Page ads in the Program 
 4 Reserved Seating Tickets 
 1 VIP Parking Pass 
 Sponsor name/logo on 150                 

t-shirts for the players 
 
 

 BLACK LEVEL - $3,000 
 4x8 Stadium Banner 
 2 Reserved Seating Tickets 
 1 Full Page ad in the Program 
 Sponsor name/logo on 150 t-shirts  

for the players 
 
 
 

 



TIGER FOOTBALL ALA CARTE 
SPONSORSHIPS

 
T-SHIRT SPONSOR - $2,000

GAME DAY MEAL SPONSOR- $2,000

TEAM MEAL SPONSOR –  $1,500

AWAY GAME MEAL SPONSOR - $ 1,000

HYDRATION SPONSOR - $ 1,000

PROGRAM ADS – DEADLINE: August 1st
o Inside Front $1,500
o Back Cover $1,500
o Back Inside $1,500
o Full Page Ad – First 8 pages - $800
o Full Page Ad – After page 8 - $600
o ½ Page ad - $350
o ¼ Page ad - $250

Booster club contact information

President:  Rosanne McDaniel - 918-408-8612
rosanne.mcdaniel@gmail.com

Vice President: Ross Martin – 918-407-2192
rjmarti33@gmail.com

Treasurer:  Lisa Rutledge – 918-633-4934
lrutledge04@gmail.com

DEADLINE – AUGUST 1ST
Make sure your business is 

All season long at Memorial Stadium
Renew your banner for just $450

Or
Get a NEW 4’x8’ banner for just $650

   
   Please, Renew my banner - $450

   Yes, I would like a New banner - $650
Artwork/logo must be submitted for banner

YOUR BUSINESS INFORMATION

Business /Organization Name as it will appear in game program

Mailing Address

Phone and Email

Contact Name

Make Checks Payable to:
BAVFBC

Mail Payments to:
BAVFBC

P.O. Box 2151
Broken Arrow, OK.  74013



PLAYER SPONSOR INFORMATION
(For players who bring in a new sponsor to receive fundraising credit)

Player Name

Player Grade for 2024 Football Season

Phone and Email

Total Fundraising Amount


